
 

Public Notice of Cancelation 
Lake Michigan College 

Board of Trustees Regular Meeting 
 
TAKE NOTICE that a meeting of the Lake Michigan College District Board of 
Trustees, a public body has been canceled for April due to COVID-19 restrictions 
in place.  
 

DATE:  Tuesday, April 28, 2020 
 
TIME:   
 
PLACE: Canceled   

 
This notice shall be posted in the Office of the President, Lake Michigan College, at 
the above address; and also in each campus of Lake Michigan College, and in the 
Office of the County Clerk of Berrien, Van Buren and Allegan Counties.  Copies will 
also be provided to College District news media.  Done by authority of the Lake 
Michigan College Board of Trustees through its duly designated secretary. 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Joan Smith, Secretary 
 
Dated: April 20, 2020 
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